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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava,Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei,
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 1 - Week 7
2023 YOUNG LEADERS

After submitting an application, completing interviews and going through the
selection process, we are proud to announce our 2023 Young Leaders. These
students have been carefully selected to be great role models for all Leabank
Students.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEW YOUNG LEADERS FOR 2023
★Atonina Mapu
★Capri Heka
★Divina Atonio
★Drishti Shreeya
★Eljaye Leaupepe-Tauariki
★Ellayna Nathan
★Ellenlina Laalaai
★Fine Kiteau
★JJ Chen
★Sophie Tupetagi

FUTURE YOUNG LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 2023
On Friday 3rd March, our Young Leaders attended the
“2023 National Young Leaders Conference”, the largest
and longest-running leadership event for primary and
intermediate school students held at Due Drop Events
Centre.

These events include motivational talks from great New Zealanders/Leaders,
aimed to develop student leadership. Students are empowered to fulfil their
dreams and become great role models and leaders. The day was filled with fun
activities and presentations.

We received some awesome feedback from other schools complementing our
students' exceptional behaviour, outstanding mannerism and great respect
towards Whaea memory and their peers. Well done Young leaders. Thank you
for making Leabank School proud.



SAFETY AT THE SCHOOL GATE
There has been an increase in the number of
parents driving into the school car park area or
stopping in front of the gate to drop off or
collect their children. The congestion this
creates is a hazard and safety issue waiting
for an accident to happen. Please do the right
thing and keep all of our students safe.

DO NOT drive in the car park or park in front of
the gate, find a safe area to park and
encourage your children to use the pedestrian
crossing. We have trained Road Patrollers at
the pedestrian crossing every day to help get
your children to and from school safely.

Please park legally to keep our children safe and to avoid being ticketed.

SKIDS SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME
SKIDS School Holiday programmes are, safe, loads of fun and jam-packed with
a variety of activities. We want all kids to feel AWESOME about who they are, so
our programmes have been designed to grow core capabilities in kids, so they
flourish in life. We offer a range of programmes including, our award-winning
after-school, before-school and school holiday programmes. There are a lot of
fun things planned for the up and coming school holidays.

Register at www.skids.co.nz
For more information, call 021 0817 8012 or email palwinder@skids.co.nz

UPCOMING EVENTS
Thursday 6th April - End of Term 1
Friday 7th April - Good Friday
Monday 10th April - Easter Monday

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal

http://www.skids.co.nz
mailto:palwinder@skids.co.nz
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JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON OFFICER 02102937189
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CHRIS DUFFY, SOCIAL WORKER IN SCHOOL
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